
City Of Smyrna Water Sewer Department  

May 24,2023

Georgia Department of Natural Resources

 Atlanta office 

2 MLK Jr Suite 1152 East

Atlanta GA

Attn: Reginald Williamson

RE: City of Smyrna Sewer Spill                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                      

Dear Mr. Williamson

On or about 12:20pm on May 24, 2023. The City of Smyrna was made aware of a 
broken leaking sanitary sewer line overflow. It appears there was a total discharge 
amount upon arrival was about 23 gallons, the spill location is inside a concrete creek 
crossing located on outfall located on a property of City of Smyrna easement located 
Behind 1095 and 1097 Queens Gate Drive. Nick jack Creek tributary waters were 
affected. The City of Smyrna took corrective action by contacting emergency lining 
crew to have sewer main lined immediately, also cleaning, servicing, videoing both 
upstream and downstream and Neutralizing soils in affected area of this manhole has 
taken place. Signs will be posted at spill site to notify.

I can be reached at (678) 631-5439 

Sincerely,

Bo Jones

Assistant Director Water Sewer Utilities


